
                                  NOTICE                     No. 50/19 

                                                                                                                         MAHISHADAL RAJ COLLEGE                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                         Date : September 19, 2019 

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the NCC CAMP scheduled 
to be held on and from 18th September, 2019 to 27th September, 2019 has 
been cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. 
 

The classes of U.G., P.G. and normal office work will be held on and from 
19.09.2019. The Teaching, Non-Teaching Staff and Students are requested to 
join the college on 19.09.2019. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                  Principal 
                                                                          Mahishadal Raj College 
 
 


